
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Our next committee meeting is this coming Monday, 7th November, at 6:30pm.  This will 

take place in the Conference room on the first floor in the school, as well as online via 

Teams. 

 

The agenda is attached to give you a flavour of what we will be discussing.  As well as 

having our first pupil led funding bids of the session, we will be planning ahead for the BGE 

Family Learning event and the Xmas Concert.  We would warmly welcome any new 

members and any fresh ideas for fundraising.  

 

If you wish to attend, please drop an email to friendsatbraeshigh@gmail.com and let me 

know if you'd like to come in person or would like to dial in online via Teams. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Susan MacKinnon 

(FAB Chairperson) 
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